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Note to the importers 
 
 
 
The services of the quality control and the repression of the frauds on the borders 
recovering from the Ministry of Trade registered lately, the blocking of a high 
number of cargoes of imported products, because of the presence on the labelling of 
the name or the company name and the address of an importer, other one than the 
one who effectively made the operation of import. 
 
 
To end this practice, the Ministry of Trade informs all the importers, that from July 
1st, 2011, any demand of stake in conformity of products having been the object of a 
refusal of admission for the motive known evoked and accepted until 
this day, subject to the withdrawal of the importer the identification of which 
concerned the packaging for the benefit of the owner of the goods, will be refused. 
 
 
 
Consequently, importers have to make sure, before preceding to any operation of 
import that the concerned products carry (wear) effectively their own identity. 
 
 
They also owe, to give responsibilities their suppliers as for nonconformity noticed 
on their products. 
 


